
Traffic Restrictions Week of May 4th – May 10th

Fort Apache will be reduced to one 
lane Northbound and one lane 
Southbound between Blue Diamond 
Road and Wigwam Avenue while 
preparation work and testing for 
asphalt paving operations resume. 
Alternate routes are recommended. 

Installation of Storm Drain Boxes 
will be taking place along the 
outside of the roadway on the East 
side of Fort Apache between Blue 
Diamond and Raven Avenue. Watch 
for construction vehicles entering 
the roadway.
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